Christmas Nativity Play

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We would love to have a Christmas Nativity Play at St. Mary Orthodox Church. Our plan is to practice every Sunday starting November 5th after the Divine Liturgy/Sunday School. We will present this play at the end of the Divine Liturgy on Sunday, December 17th.

If you are interested in having your child(ren) participate, please email Pamela Weidmann at pgweidmann@gmail.com. Children and Teens of ages 2 years and up are needed/welcome.

Please join the informational meeting this Sunday, October 15th, beginning at 11:45 AM, in the hall.

In addition, we are looking for a \$15-20 donation per kid for costume purchases. The costumes will remain at the church for future use. Thank you for your help!

* * *

We are looking forward to our Nativity Play celebrating the Birth of Jesus Christ. I understand that if my child participates, he/she is expected to practice at home and attend practices after the Divine Liturgy on Sundays 11/5, 11/12, 11/19, 12/3, 12/10 and Saturday 12/16, and the pageant and on December 17th.

Child(ren) Name(s) and Age(s):			
Parents Telephone # and Email:			
Parent/Guardian Signature:			